9 March 1958

Dear Joe:

We spent six, almost seven, weeks in Yucatan and a few days in Florida, just getting back last Sunday.

Found your nice letter of 14 January and asked Dr. Leibler if he'd received anything from you. Negative.

Have you sent anything and if so, when and to whom? Cordial greetings.

Sincerely,

P.S. Look in the "Talk of the Town" section of the 22 February issue of the NEW YORKER, where you'll find a nice piece about our book.

W. F. Friedman 310 Second Street, S.R. Washington S. D. C.

> Mr. Joseph A. Heyer Glenrise, Harp Hill, Cheltenham Glose, England